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After two months of grazing around the trough, 
the amount of ground cover was becoming an 
erosion risk, and the trough was moved 1000 m. 
The paddock was grazed for a further 30 days. 

If the trough had not been moved, the paddock 
would have had to be destocked at the end of 
the second month. This third month of grazing 
would have been foregone. The weaners would 
have had to go onto cereal stubble or dry 
pasture and probably be supplemented with 
lupin seed. 

In this case, the cost of a movable trough for 
1000 animals was easily justified. We plan more 
work on this aspect of stubble use, as well as 
working with wind erosion scientists to provide 
estimates of when lupin stubbles are at risk 
from wind erosion. 

Kiev lupin stubbles 

Production from weaners stocked at 15 sheep 
per hectare on Kiev lupin stubbles was com­
pared with that from Gungurru stubbles at 
Chapman Research Station. 

Kiev, a broad-leafed lupin, grows better on 
heavier soils than the narrow-leafed types such 
as Gungurru. The seed of Kiev has a higher 
energy and protein content than that of 
Gungurru, and is more than three times as 
large. Kiev also has a high level of natural 
resistance to Phomopsis. 

There was little difference in liveweight, wool 
growth or fibre diameter between sheep 
grazing the two types of lupin stubble in 1989-
90. In 1990-91, weaners on Gungurru performed 
slightly better than those on Kiev. This was 
surprising in view of the superior nutritive 
value of Kiev seed. Nevertheless, the work 
showed that weaners can grow well on Kiev 
stubbles. 

Lupinosis warning 

At some sites, weaners developed lupinosis or 
an associated muscle disease, usually in mild 
forms. Gungurru and Yorrel lupins are 
Phomopsis-resistant, not Phomopsis-free. 
Sheep, especially weaners, can still develop 
lupinosis. 

Future studies 

Weaners grazed on Gungurru lupin stubbles 
can achieve excellent liveweight and wool 
production. Although not completely safe from 
lupinosis, sheep can graze Gungurru lupin 
stubbles for long periods, particularly in the 
northern agricultural region. We plan to gather 
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Jaundice symptoms in the membranes around the 
eye of a lupinosis-affected sheep 

information on weaner performance on 
Gungurru stubbles in the Great Southern and 
along the south coast. 

Preliminary results indicate the growth of 
weaners in large paddocks of lupin stubble with 
limited watering points is poorer than that 
observed on small plots. 

During the next two years we will examine the 
requirements for watering points which will 
allow weaners to make the best use of the 
available stubble. At the same time paddocks 
must retain enough ground cover to protect 
the soil from wind erosion. 

The project will provide data for an economic 
evaluation of weaner production on Gungurru 
stubbles. This will include balancing the costs 
and benefits of increased liveweights, reduced 
death rates, improved staple strength and 
increased fibre diameter. Subsequently, it 
should be possible to develop management 
options for the best combination of these 
factors. 
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